
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
Monday, January 15, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Ocean conditions this week are forecasted to be unfavorable, and we expect these conditions 
may impact sailing departures and arrivals at affected ports. We remain dedicated to providing 
steady interisland cargo services to you, while we navigate weather conditions with safety in 
mind for our employees. 
 
There are no cargo restrictions at this time and Young Brothers will be making every effort to 
complete sailings as scheduled; however, changes in the forecast and intensity of the winds 
and/or ocean conditions could have additional effects on our operation.  
 
We will continue to provide further information as we receive updated weather forecasts. 
Updated information will be sent via e-mail, posted on our website, and through our social 
media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to sign up for e-mail notifications at 
our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ and follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
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